

## Immaculate Conception School

3285 Cathedral Avenue, Prince George, B.C. V2N 5R2 Phone (250) 964-4362 Pax (250) 964-9465 Email: icsoffice@cispg.ca www.icschool.ca

September 9, 2019

Dear Parents,

My name is Rebecca Harris and I am excited to introduce myself to you as the music teacher and choir director for this school year. Both are new roles for me but music has been a life long passion and I'm thrilled to now be able to pass that excitement along!

Our choir will be open to grades 4-7 and will meet on Monday's over lunch time. Students will be asked to bring their lunch to the hall where we will eat as a group before rehearsal begins. We will have two sessions: one from September - December and one from January - June. Students are expected to participate for the entirety of the session once it has begun. We will be performing a number of times in each session and there will be some fun surprises along the way as well.

Our first rehearsal is on Monday, September 16. If your child is interested in joining the choir, please fill out the attached form and return it to the school by Friday, September 13.

Thank you and I look forward to getting to know your children this year!

Sincerely,	
Mrs. Rebecca Harris Music/Choir Teacher rharris@cispg.ca	
Please return to the school by Friday, September 13.	
My child is interested in joining choir for the September - December session.	
Name:	Grade:
Parent Signature:	